

FELLOWSHIP TRACT LEAGUE

www.fellowshiptractleague.org | PO Box 164 | Lebanon, OH 45036 | 513.494.1075 | mail@fellowshiptractleague.org

A MINISTRY OF FELLOWSHIP BAPTIST CHURCH

April 14, 2023

Client ID# NT322 Thank you for your gifts received

Dear Friend of Fellowship Tract League,

"Commit thy works unto the LORD, and thy thoughts shall be established." Proverbs 16:3

There is much work to be done here at the Fellowship Tract League! We have printed over half of the container for India that will be shipped during the Bread of Life Camp Meeting in May. It seems like every year this is the time when we are the busiest in getting things prepared for the meeting. There is much work that needs to be done in the next few weeks. We continue to ask you to pray with us as we finish the production of these Gospel tracts.

We have continued to see millions of Gospel tracts shipped out this year. Places in Chile, Peru, Ecuador, El Salvador, Honduras, Mexico, Philippines, and many other countries have recently had the opportunity to receive the Gospel in their written language. We are grateful for all that you do to see the Gospel shipped freely throughout the United States and worldwide.

Thank you for partnering with us,

Jon Brown, Director Fellowship Tract League

***IMPORTANT NOTICE: To insure the deductibility of your contributions, please do not file your yearly income tax return until you have received a written acknowledgement of your contributions from Fellowship Tract League. You may lose a deduction for some contributions if you file your tax return before receiving a written acknowledgement of your contributions from FTL.